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Rep. Billings Receives 2022 LeaderEthics-Wisconsin Award 

Rep. Jill Billings and Brian Rude Receive 2022 Awards 

  

La Crosse, WI – At today’s LeaderEthics annual meeting, Rep. Jill Billings was announced as a recipient of 

the 2022 LeaderEthics Award. Each year, LeaderEthics-Wisconsin recognizes current or former elected 

officials who exemplify ethical leadership in practice: are truthful, transparent with public information, unifiers 

and committed to service their entire constituency. 

 

“It is a tremendous honor to receive this recognition from LeaderEthics-Wisconsin, a group that I highly 

respect. And I am delighted to be recognized alongside former Senator Brian Rude whom I have considered a 

role model.” 

 

“We are living in a time of  highly charged  political discourse but I am proud to continue to listen to the 

people I represent, work hard on their behalf, and connect across party lines to get things done in Madison.” 

  

“I will continue to follow these attributes for ethical elected leadership and encourage both my colleagues in 

the Legislature and local elected officials to follow these principles in order to best serve their constituents and 

to create the best working relationships with their fellow elected colleagues.” 
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